
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Taste of the Town Donation Supports Career Education in Adams County 

 

 

Gettysburg, Pa. – A portion of the proceeds from Adams County’s culinary showcase, Taste of the 

Town, was recently donated to a local organization that helps prepare students for higher education and 

the workforce. 

 

The annual event, hosted by the Gettysburg Adams Chamber of Commerce, features food tastings from 

area restaurants, bakeries, businesses and wineries in addition to live music and the popular Top Local 

Celebrity Chef Competition. 

 

Committee members donated $573 to the Adams County Economic Education Foundation. The non-

profit bridges the gap between the business and education communities to prepare students for higher 

education and the workforce. More than 30,000 students have benefited since 1991 through programs 

like the annual Adams County Career Fair.  

 

The next Taste of the Town is Sunday, April 3, 2016, from 2-5 p.m. at the Eisenhower Hotel & 

Conference Center in Gettysburg. For more information, visit tasteofgettysburg.org or 

facebook.com/TasteofGettysburg.  

 

Media Contact: Nicole L. C. Bucher, 717-334-8151 

 

Photo Caption: Pictured from left to right, first row: Isaac Bucher, 

Taste of the Town chair, Jennifer McCleaf, Gettysburg Adams 

Chamber of Commerce membership and events director, Dr. 

Rebecca Harbaugh, ACEEF board member, Darlene Brown, 

ACEEF board member and Edith Waldron, ACEEF operations 

manager. Back row: Carrie Stuart, ACEEF executive director, and 

ACEEF board members Harry Eastman, Dr. Larry Redding and Duane Kanagy.  
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